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The Post Graduate and Research Department of Chemistry, Sree Narayana College, Nattika,
successfully organized a one-day workshop titled “Transforming Data to Discovery: A
Workshop on Research Innovation”. This event was conducted under the auspices of the
DBT STAR Scheme and saw enthusiastic participation from 44 undergraduate Chemistry
students.
The workshop aimed to ignite research curiosity among students and equip them with
essential knowledge and skills to pursue research at national and international levels. Key
topics included identifying research opportunities for higher studies, finding open Ph.D.
positions in India and abroad, exploring funding sources, navigating academic platforms,
and effective communication with research supervisors.
Feedback:
The workshop received highly positive feedback from the participants. Students appreciated
the relevance of the topics covered, particularly the sessions on identifying Ph.D.
opportunities, contacting research supervisors, and exploring research platforms. Many
found the guidance on research funding and proposal writing extremely useful. The
interactive format of the sessions encouraged active participation and allowed students to
clarify their doubts directly with the resource persons. Participants expressed that the
program was inspiring and well-structured, and they requested similar workshops in the
future to further enhance their research preparedness
Outcome: The workshop successfully enhanced students' awareness of research
opportunities and provided practical guidance on how to pursue higher studies in India and
abroad. Participants gained hands-on knowledge about identifying Ph.D. positions, using
research databases, writing effective emails to supervisors, and understanding funding
mechanisms. The program significantly boosted the participants’ motivation and confidence



to engage in research-oriented career paths, laying a strong foundation for their academic
and professional growth.
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